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DOL Issues Guidance for Tracking Non-Exempt Remote Workers’ Time

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) issued a Field Assistance Bulletin
 No. 2020-5 (Bulletin) in late August 2020 that addressed the subject of an employer's obligation under the Fair
Labor Standards Act (FLSA) to exercise reasonable diligence in tracking the hours of work for non-exempt
employees working remotely. The Bulletin recognizes the need under the FLSA for employers to pay employees
for all hours worked, including work performed at home. But it also recognizes that when non-exempt
employees work remotely at locations not controlled by the employer that it may be difficult to define what an
employer actually knows with regard to the time worked. Read full post on Coronavirus (COVID-19): Guidance
for Businesses.
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